
 

 

Dear Santa,      December 2020 

All we want for Christmas is some rest!  We are so thankful that someone so 
graciously donated their timeshare for us to use to get some much needed 
disconnection from everything ministry and school related so we can better connect 
with each other and God.  Our debriefing retreat was a great reminder that we 
need to care for ourselves well so we can serve others even better!   

We are so thankful for our ministry team in Guatemala keeping up with the 
demands of ministry and the needs of the families while we are in the US.  We would 
love, however, if you could please make it possible to get our dog and cat to the 
States?  We miss them dearly and we know they miss us! 

We are also so grateful that although it is colder here, we get to visit with our 
family for the holidays, which we haven’t really been able to do since we moved to 
Guatemala 8 years ago.  We are also grateful for Missy being able to get fully 
registered for practicum next year and finish her classes in time for Christmas! 

Dylan is excited to start working on the next series of videos for spiritual formation 
in Spanish so that the church in Guatemala can continue to learn more about how to 
follow Jesus and grow in their relationship with Him.   

We look forward to what God has planned for us in the New Year but won’t be 
worrying about it until we complete our aforementioned rest! 

 

   

 

Love always, 

Dylan and Missy 

 

 

 

p.s. – We are in the house that will set off fireworks at midnight on the 
24th to celebrate Jesus’ birth just as if we were in Guatemala! 


